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Re: Hickory Creek Center Addition Final Plat (FP25-0020)

From Michael Doggett <michael@animascivil.com>
Date Wed 6/4/2025 2:21 PM
To Bodine, Matt <Matt.Bodine@cityofdenton.com>

This message has originated from an External Source. Please be cautious regarding links and attachments.

Matt,

Please accept this email as our written request for a 30-day extension for the Final Plat FP25-0020
Hickory Creek Center Addition. Let us know what else you need from us. 

Thanks,

 

Michael Doggett, P.E. (TX, MO, OK, AZ)

Animas Civil Engineering

(214) 803-1099

michael@animascivil.com

 

On Wed, Jun 4, 2025 at 2:12 PM Bodine, Matt <Matt.Bodine@cityofdenton.com> wrote:
Hi Michael,

I left a voicemail, but in order to keep moving forward with the plat I need a written request for a plat
review extension. An email will work. Please send that to me as soon as possible.

Thanks,
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